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White and Williams LLP is proud to announce that Bridget La Rosa, Chair of the
Trusts and Estates Practice Group, was named Managing Partner of our Stamford,
Connecticut office. Bridget has been with our firm since 2018 and has chaired
the Trust and Estates Practice since January 2022.

“Bridget is a dynamic leader of the Trusts and Estates Practice and is well-
respected among her clients,” stated Tim Davis, the firm’s Managing Partner. “Her
general management abilities along with her high attention to detail are qualities
we believe will contribute to her success as our Stamford Office Managing
Partner. We are excited to see where her leadership takes the Stamford office in
the future,” commented Tim.

Bridget’s practice focuses on estate and tax planning, wealth transfer and estate
and trust administration for New York, Connecticut and Pennsylvania residents,
and in this new position, she will take with her over 25 years of experience in the
legal industry. She has extensive experience with the administration of
complicated estates, including tax audits with the IRS and dealings with the Art
Advisory Panel. Bridget has been recognized as one of the New York Metro Region
Super Lawyers in the area of Estate Planning & Probate from 2016 to 2024. As
an active member of her community, Bridget was recognized for her work with
the City Bar Justice Center’s Jeremy G. Epstein Award for Pro Bono Service in
2017 and has served on the Association of the Bar of the City of New York’s
Trusts, Estates and Surrogate’s Court Committee, Estate and Gift Taxation
Committee. She is also a panel member and volunteer of the Justice Center’s
Planning and Estates Law Project.

For further information about our Connecticut office or our Trusts and Estates
Practice group, please contact Bridget La Rosa at 212.714.3067 or
larosab@whiteandwilliams.com.


